
The Ellington pieces have never been played with more feeling than by Joe and Don. The audio 
and video are superb as well. 
 

I will be playing them a few more times. 

I just finished listening to all of the tunes that Dave, Reg, Kevin and Terry recorded for the JEPC 
web site.  

Marvellous music indeed from some of our best musicians. The quality of the sound was 
superb.  

I give you great credit for coming up with this idea. The times must be really tough for our 
musician friends. Hopefully there will be some way that they can benefit from the money that our 
governments are shovelling out.  

This pandemic is a serious thing. Martha and I have not been off our property since March 15. 
We have lots of food, wine and that critical staple, toilet paper. We have lots to do, including 
listening to jazz.  

So, keep isolated and keep well. Thanks again for the music. 

Jon Baird 
Tel. 905-852-7539 
LinkedIn: https://ca.linkedin.com/in/jon-baird-745230a8  

 


